
 

July 11, 2016         Via RESS and Courier  

Ms. Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
RE:  OEB Case No. EB-2016-0058 

Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) Cost of Service Application for Distribution Rates Effective 
January 1, 2017- Affidavit 
 

In accordance with the Board’s Letter of Direction (the “Letter”) dated July 7, 2016, please find an 
affidavit confirming BPI has complied with the directions in paragraphs 1 and 2 of the Letter. 

BPI has served the Notice of Application and a link to its application and evidence on the parties named 
in paragraph 2 of the Notice. BPI has made a copy of its Application and the Notice available for public 
review at its office and on its website.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Original Signed By 

 

Brian D’Amboise, CPA, CA 
Chief Financial Officer & Vice President Corporate Services 
Brantford Power Inc. 
Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 
Phone: 519-751-3522 ext. 5133 
Email: bdamboise@brantford.ca 
www.brantfordpower.com 
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